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Adult Nuisance Mosquito Fogging Suspended  
 
Winnipeg, MB – The Public Works Department’s Adult Nuisance Mosquito fogging 
program is suspended as of today, June 29, 2016, due to lower mosquito activity. The 
current adult mosquito population is near the end of its life cycle. 
 
Crews were able to treat all the scheduled Insect Management Areas last night which 
resulted in the entire City being treated once. 
 
The Adulticiding Factor Analysis (AFA) rating still remains at HIGH.  
 
More information 
For more information, please contact 311, open 24 hours every day by phone at 311 or 
by email at 311@winnipeg.ca, or visit the City’s Insect Control website. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to the City of Winnipeg Media Inquiry Line at 

mailto:311@winnipeg.ca
http://www.winnipeg.ca/PublicWorks/bugline/


(204) 986-6000 or via email at MediaInquiry@winnipeg.ca 
 

Follow us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/cityofwinnipeg 
 

Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/cityofwinnipeg 
 


